
                                                                                                     
                                                                                                     
                                                                                                     
 Hi There,
                  I heard about the new law that’s going to be passed in parliament about the

axing of 1000’s of pending GSM files after 1st July 2010 which I think will be very unfair
for so many students who are waiting from last few years for their PR. Even I am waiting
for my PR from last 18 months. I came here in august 2005 on student visa to complete

my master’s degree in Masters of Business Information System and be a permanent

residence after that.  I spend $35000 and precious time of my life not only on my studies
but fulfill my dreams.
My dreams are to settle here with family. Many students came here with the same
dreams. Now I am married and my wife already here with me, we are both on a 485 visa.
I completed my study in June 2008 and I am working after that patiently and waiting for
my PR, we have rented a house we have all the furniture. After knowing all this just tried
to think yourself in my shoes how hard it is for us if this law gets passed. At least this law
should not affect the students who have already applied for their PR, it should only be for
the ones who are yet to apply for the same. 
If this law gets passed everything will be finish for us. So please just try to save our time,
money and lives, for which we all will be very thankful to you.
 
 

 
                                                                                     




